
          

 

Dear Parents, 

Tuck Shop Café are delighted to be joining The English College. We are an independent British 
Dubai based company specialising in the provisions of fresh, healthy and affordable catering 
services for schools. Tuck Shop Café is a family run company offering high quality catering 
services to schools since 2006. This includes Dubai English Speaking College, Dubai English 
Speaking School, Nord Anglia School, Safa Community School, and Springdale School.  

Research shows that a healthy lunch time meal helps concentration and learning ability in the 
afternoon. We believe in a pleasant environment for students; our staff are friendly, 
knowledgeable and helpful when serving. We are passionate about creating the best school 
meals for students of all ages.   

Tuck Shop Café offers a variety of menus catering to each school’s different needs. As you are 
aware The English College is building a fabulous new canteen for 2019/20. For the next 
academic year we will endeavor to do our upmost to create a fun, healthy and tasty eating 
experience for all. Our menu will include a range of toasted paninis, whole-wheat pasta with a 
choice of toppings, live baked potato & subway station with a choice fillings, grab and go 
sandwiches, salads, wraps, pita pizzas, quesadillas, fruit and granola pots, cereals, freshly baked 
banana bread, muffins and more. We are very happy to announce that during the cooler 
months we will be offering a barbeque which is a firm favorite with the students. We will have a 
range of non-vegetarian, vegetarian, vegan, dairy-free and gluten-free options available daily. 

Where we differ from other companies is that all our menus are freshly prepared daily on-site. 
This allows us to prepare additional food to avoid running out plus we can top up fresh food for 
the lunch break and for after school. Rather than transporting food in delivery vans we believe 
preparing on-site to be a safer, more hygienic and fresher experience for the students. 

We wish you all happy holidays and look forward to serving you in September. 

Best regards, 

 

Simon Peirce and Tiffany Peirce 

Tuck Shop Café 

www.tuckshopcafe.com  

 

http://www.tuckshopcafe.com/

